
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 16th September 

Next week 

 

 Please remember water bottles daily  

 All jumpers/cardigans to be labelled  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

The children have settled in really well and have enjoyed their first full week at school, there have 

been lots of giggles and smiles which is lovely to see!  We have enjoyed getting to know each other and 

making new friends.  

 

The children  have loved exploring their new indoor and outdoor environment and we have been learning 

our class rules and routines. The children met Rufus the bear this week, he had never been to school  

before and he was a little bit nervous so we made him feel welcome, told him all of our names,  

discussed our class rules and showed him how to do super sitting and listening. 

 

We also met Register Rabbit, we put our names in his basket every morning if we get into school on 

time, a name is chosen every Friday and the winner can choose a prize from our treat box. 

The children have learnt a new good morning and  days of the week song -  ask them to sing it at home. 

 

We are very proud of the children and have enjoyed supporting them settling in. We look forward to an 

exciting year ahead in Reception! 

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children 

are so proud sharing them, keep them coming in. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

The Reception Team   

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


